
 

 

22nd November 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

LATE START :  MONDAY 9TH DECEMBER 2024 
 

Following on from the end of AP1 week, please note that there will be a late start on Monday 9th 

December 2024. 
 

Registration will take place for all groups at 10.40am, students should arrive prior to 10.35am. 

Students in Years 7-9 will remain in Form until 11am but students in Years 10, 11, 12 and 13 will be 

released at 10.45am after registration for their lunch priority slot in the canteen. 

Normal lessons run from period 3. 

Please note that the school gates will not open until 10.30am. No breakfast club will be available 

on Monday 9th December 2024. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours in service,  

 

Mr A Hall 

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER 

 


